
 

 
 
February 3, 2021                                    ODOT #10689 

ODOT Response  

Project Name: Cemetery Applicant: Chris Clemow 
Jurisdiction: Multnomah County Jurisdiction Case #: Case T3-2020-13788 
Site Address: 17865 NW Saint Helens Road, 

Portland, OR 97231 
Legal Description: 02N 02W 12AB 
Tax Lot(s): 00200 

State Highway: US 30  

The site of this proposed land use action is adjacent to St Helens Rd (US30). ODOT has 
permitting authority for this facility and an interest in ensuring that this proposed land use is 
compatible with its safe and efficient operation.  

 ODOT has determined there will be no significant impacts to state highway facilities and 
no additional state review is required. 

COMMENTS/FINDINGS 

ODOT has reviewed the traffic memo prepared by the applicant and determined that the existing 
driveway to US 30 is adequate for the proposed use and no ODOT permits are required. 

Please send a copy of the Land Use Notice to: 

ODOT Region 1 Planning 
Development Review 
123 NW Flanders St 
Portland, OR 97209 

ODOT_R1_DevRev@odot.state.or.us 

 

 
Development Review Planner: Marah Danielson 503.731.8258, 

marah.b.danielson@odot.state.or.us 
Traffic Contact: Avi Tayar, P.E. 503.731.8221 

Abraham.tayar@odot.state.or.us 
District Contact: Javier Amaya 971.673.6228 

Javier.L.AMAYA@odot.state.or.us 
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